
3/31/2025  

George Voutes, 17 Shore Road, Bristol RI, 02809 

To RI House Corporations, 

 

I am in favor of House Bill No. 5105 ENTITLED, AN ACT RELATING TO PUBLIC UTILITIES AND  CARRIERS -- 

RHODE ISLAND PUBLIC TRANSIT AUTHORITY.  

Enabling the Rhode Island public transit authority (RIPTA) to work with the Massachusetts Bay Transit 

Authority (MBTA) to allow commuter rail passes to be used as dual passes for both RIPTA and MBTA is a 

practical idea that will help simplify usage and grow ridership of public transportation.  

Please bring this bill to a full hearing.  

Thank you.  

George Voutes 

George Voutes 


